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Circular 022-2020               

              20 March 2020 
 
 
     Dear Residents, 
 

 

Our Primary goal at Evergreen is to safeguard the health of all residents, visitors, service providers 
and employees.  
 
We have been ahead of the curve so far and would like to stay ahead and keep this virus from 
coming into our Village.  In order to do that we need to make unpopular decision and enforce them.  
Effective immediately any and all visitors to the Village must get permission from Village 
Management. 
 
Should you want visitors to your unit, you need to request for access from Village Management. 
Village Management will ascertain whether the visit is essential or not.  Should your request be seen 
to be non-essential and have any possible risk associated to it, it will be denied. 
 
Unfortunately, this means you will have to cancel the Sunday family braai at your house and the 
social visits that you would usually have.  Unless it is an essential visit, access will be denied. 
 
No residents or visitors will be allowed into the Care Centre upstairs.  Should you need the health 
care services, please contact Unique Health who will send a nurse to your house. (it is safer this 
way and reduces the risk) 
 
Please be assured that we are taking this extremely seriously and ask your to support Village 
Management and the health team during this critical time.  
 
Should you have any concerns or suspect any symptoms – please contact your Evergreen Village 
Management telephonically immediately who will direct you on the necessary action to be taken. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

     Kind regards 
 

 
 
     Wilma Swart 
     Village Manager 
 



 

  

 
 

 


